
August 31, 1977 

 A special meeting was held on August 31, 1977 to discuss the construction of the 

Township Building.  All members were present.  Present were Mr. McQuade, Attorney for 

S/E Construction Co., Mr. Murray, owner of Construction Co. S/E and Samuel Teeter, 

Esq., attorney for Twp. 

 A motion was made by Mr. Danner and seconded by Mr. Myers to adopt the 

Resolution of an  ordinance providing for the establishment of procedures for use and 

maintenance of holding tanks.   

 Motion was made by Waybright and seconded by Danner that the meeting be 

adjourned until the regular meeting for September on September 8, 1977 instead of 

September 2, 1977.   

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Willis O. Waybright, 

supervisor.   


